
     SAINT BENEDICT SCHOOL NEWS
TUESDAY, MAY 2, 2023 

Thursday Mass 

Our  8th grade c lass will host this 
week’s Mass.   

8:15 A.M. 

Please join us if your schedule permits. 

Hello Everyone, 

Next School Council and H.S.A. 
meetings —Tuesday, May 16th ! 

Nominations for School Council are 
in. A ballot is enclosed for you to vote 
and return in the office folder. 

On Friday, once again, students will 
need to bring a lunch and drink to 
school. 

Upcoming Events 

May 4 – Diocesan Spelling Bee – Lock Haven 

May 7 — First Holy Communion 12 noon. 

May 10 – Curve Game – 10:30. 

May 11— Bearcat Bootcamp 

May 12– 8th Grade Graduation 

May 15 – PreK4 Graduation 

May 15 — Kindergarten Graduation 

Recruit a New Family 

If you recruit a new family to 
SBS you will receive a $750 
tuition credit. 

Kindness Award Winners for 
this week! 

Callie Greene 
Maddie Rezk 

Madeline Farabaugh 
Linkon Baker 

We salute these students for 
showing kindness and 

compassion to  their fellow 
students! 
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